


business they did not own or even on a building they did not own without the permission of either
the landlor or the owner of the business. Despite Ryan Smith the CEO of SPH being very aware
of this indiscretion, there has been no attempt to reach out to the providers of KBMC and offer an
apology, a reprimand for those involved, or a public statement condemning this act. This libelous
action was Hne with malice ar forethought. As the Kenai Peninsula Borough is ultimately
responsible for the actions of those entities for which they have contracted to run SPH as a borough
owned hospital, the potential liability and recklessness of this damaging and derogatory act should
be alarming.

Thank you
Paul Raymond MD






